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Subject:

naji el-afifi <naji_e@yahoo.com>
Thursday, January 28, 2010 9:23 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Re: "Regulation of Retail Forex" RIN 3038-AC61

RIN 3038-AC61

Dear si r,

I strongly disagree with the new proposed rules by the CFTC for
regulating the Retail Forex indsutry. I think each trader should have
the freedom to choose what kind of risk he’s willl.’ng to take, when
trading Forex. It’s not up to you to decide what is the leverage of
my trading account and what should i trade and what i shouldnt.

Regards

Naji


